

Fire and Police Commission

Leon W. Todd Executive Director Edward Fallone

Everett Cocroft

Ann Wilson Fred Crouther Amanda Avalos Joan Kessler LaNelle Ramey Commissioners

Media Release

For immediate release

September 30, 2021

For more information contact: Leon W. Todd, Executive Director, 414-286-5000

BOARD OF FIRE & POLICE COMMISSIONERS TO INTERVIEW ACTING CHIEF JEFFREY NORMAN FOR THE POSITION OF CHIEF OF THE MILWAUKEE POLICE DEPARTMENT ON OCTOBER 7, 2021

The Board of Fire & Police Commissioners has invited Acting Chief Jeffrey Norman to apply for the position of Chief of Police of the Milwaukee Police Department. The next step in the selection process will be for the Board to interview Acting Chief Norman, which will take place in open session at the Board's next regular meeting on Thursday, October 7, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. During the interview portion of the meeting, Acting Chief Norman will present to the Board his vision and plan for leading the Milwaukee Police Department and answer questions from the Commissioners.

The Board of Commissioners welcomes public comments during this meeting following the conclusion of the interview. All FPC meeting notices are available on the <u>City of Milwaukee Legistar System</u>.

This will be a virtual meeting that will be conducted via Microsoft Teams. Those who wish to view the proceedings can do so at http://city.milwaukee.gov/citychannel and use Live Stream 1. Those who wish to join the meeting for public comment can do so at: https://bit.ly/3F1wfrp.

Following the October 7 Board meeting, the FPC will host community meetings during the month of October so the public may submit input and ask questions of Acting Chief Norman. Thereafter, at a meeting in November 2021, the Board will vote on whether to appoint Acting Chief Norman as the permanent Chief of Police of the Milwaukee Police Department.

